
ParentMail Email regarding PGL Caythorpe Court 

Sent 12 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Further to the letter sent on Thursday 11th May, due to unforeseen circumstances, 
the time of departure from The Buckingham School on Monday 22nd May has been 
changed. 
 
 
Students are to arrive at School on this day at 08:20am and register in Jubilee Hall, 
ready for departure at 09:00. 
 
Apologies for any confusion and should you have any queries regarding this, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr C Lagdon 
PGL Trip Leader 
clagdon@buckinghamschool.org 
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